
 
Murwillumbah Public School 

PO Box 3, Prince Street 
Murwillumbah   NSW   2484 

Ph:    02 6672 1467 
            Fax:  02 6672 1008 

ABN:  12 910 243 341               email:  murwillumb-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

4th September 2024 
 

The Wild Robot Movie 
 
Students in 4/5B, 5/6P and 5/6H are invited to attend a screening of The Wild Robot, rated PG, to be 
held on Friday 27th September 2024. The movie is an adaptation of a novel studied earlier in the year 
and will support children’s comprehension. 
 
We will be travelling by bus to and from Tweed City, leaving school at approximately 9:00am and 
returning at 3:00pm. 
 
Full school uniform must be worn, including a hat. The children will need to bring their recess, lunch 
and drink.  Children will not be able to purchase food or drink. 
 
The cost is $22 per child. This will cover the bus and the movie. 
 
Please give permission and pay through School Bytes or complete the permission note below and 
return it to the office with the money or receipt number before Friday, 20th September 2024. 
 
Les Daley                                                                               Natalie Barbagallo 
Principal                                                                                 Stage 3 Teacher 
______________________________________________________________________________  

 
 

The Wild Robot Movie 
 
 

There is no need to return this form if you have given permission on School Bytes. 
 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter ______________________________ of class _________ to 
attend the screening of ‘The Wild Robot’, rated PG, on Friday 27th September 2024. I understand we 
will be travelling by bus to and from Tweed City.  
 
____ I enclose $22.00 for the excursion. 
 
____ I have made an online payment. Receipt number:  ___________________________________ 
 
 
 
Signed:  ________________________________________ Date:  __________________________ 

Parent/caregiver 
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